
 

 

19th March 2020 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Re: School Closure Update 
 
As you know, the government has ordered all schools in the UK to close on Friday afternoon until further 

notice.  In order to help the country keep fighting the virus but keep functioning, only our most 

vulnerable children and the children of key workers will be allowed to attend school.  Further 

information regarding arrangements for these children will be shared as soon as it is available. 

I have spoken to the children today to explain the situation and to answer any questions they raised.  

They are bound to be feeling quite anxious and unsettled so please use the time you will have together 

at home to continue to reassure them. 

The staff team are very busy making plans and preparing home learning packs so that children can 

continue their learning whilst they are at home. 

Children have been sent home with a learning pack today.  These have been uploaded to the school 

website and are available here: 

https://www.torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk/learning/home-learning/ 

Hard copies will also be available for collection from the school office.  We will keep you informed by text 

and e mail when additional home learning is available. 

I hope you all remain healthy during this very difficult time.  We will keep you informed of any further 

developments by e mail and via our website.     

Best wishes 

 

 
Manda George 
Headteacher 
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